TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Financial literacy is a calling of the time

On October 26, 2021, the Central Bank of the Republic of Uzbekistan held a practical lesson on the topic
“Together we will increase financial literacy” in order to increase the financial literacy of the population,
including young people, within the framework of the "World Money Week".
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In this regard, for the Uzbek groups of the Faculty of Organization and Management of Water Resources,
volunteer trainers of the Central Bank of the Republic of Uzbekistan O.Sadullaev, A. Ismailov, Z.
Shakhriyorov, and O. Alisherov, as well as for students of European groups - A. Iskhakova, M. Toshpulatova
F. Obidzhonova, and Z.Obidzhonova conducted practical training.

]
(]

To improve the financial literacy of our people, based on the fact that financial literacy is one of the most
pressing issues of our time, video compilations and programs to improve the financial situation of women
will be presented at World Money Week.
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